November 21, 2022 +St. Cecilia

Reverend Patrick Carr St. Rita Catholic Church 2729 Lowerline Street New Orleans, LA 70125

Dear Father Carr,

As Director of Good Shepherd Roman Catholic Church, New Orleans, Louisiana, the owner of St. Stephen Catholic School, I hereby authorize you to sign the construction contract for the repairs to St. Stephen Catholic School because of the damage due from Hurricane Ida.

Thanking you in advance for your collaboration in this matter, I am,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

(Very Rev. Msgr.) Christopher H. Nalty Director, Secretary/Treasurer